
Sacred Heart Catholic Academy 

115-50 221st Street 

Cambria Heights, NY  11411 

Phone: 718-527-0123    Email: shcaoffice@gmail.com 

Our Mission Statement 
Sacred Heart Catholic Academy is a family community, one in faith, with students, parents and staff working 
together with reverence for God and respect for one another. As such, we strive to instruct, instill, and 
inspire each other to be responsible, productive, Catholic Christian members of society. 

 

 

Date: Aug 6, 2024 

To: Sacred Heart Catholic Academy Parents/Guardians 

  

Subject: Academic year 2024/25 building occupancy 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We hope all is well and you and your families have enjoyed the beginning of the summer. As we 

close out the school year and prepare for next year, we are writing to inform you of a partnership 

we are beginning, one that will be a wonderful opportunity for us.  

Beginning in September, and lasting for 2 – 3 years, Merrick Academy Charter School will be 

renting space in our academy. They will use the classrooms on the third floor and the entrance on 

the south side of the building for their sixth-grade students only. The rental income will allow us to 

make much needed upgrades to our building and our programs and will go a long way to secure 

the future of our academy.  

Please note that there will be no interference with the daily operations of Sacred Heart Catholic 

Academy. We will work diligently with the leadership of Merrick Academy Charter School to ensure 

the partnership begins and continues smoothly. We look forward to working with them and to the 

success of the partnership, knowing that it will ultimately benefit the students of Sacred Heart 

Catholic Academy. 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions or concerns. Have a wonderful 

remainder of the summer! 

As always, we thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

Gratefully in Christ, 

 

Mr. Kevin Punch, Board of Directors 

Dr. Cynthia Celestine, Principal 


